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ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – BUNDLE O’ GOLD AND HEAVENS HALO 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 24 SEPTEMBER 2012 

 

 

BUNDLE O’GOLD 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. P. Seater, has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following its run at Morphettville on Saturday, 9 June 2012, BUNDLE O’ GOLD 

has had treatment for a soft palate on 1 July 2012. 
 

 

 

HEAVENS HALO 
 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. B. Bogarts, has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following its run at Morphettville Parks on Friday, 16 December 2011, and a 

preparation in early 2012, HEAVENS HALO has had a bone chip removed from its off fore 

knee on 23 February 2012. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

DEPUTY CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

24 September 2012 
 

 
 


